[image: image1.png]Eco-Schools
Silver Award



[image: image2.emf] 

[image: image3.jpg]


[image: image4.jpg]


[image: image5.jpg]Sainsburys




 






















































































4th December 2015

Dear Parents/Carers
Just a quick reminder about our trip to TR2 on Monday 7th December.  
To keep the trip free we will be taking the children in cars. All drivers have the necessary insurance and have completed the schools volunteer drivers form. To comply with the law any child below 135cm will require a car booster seat.

· Please remember to bring in your booster seat.

Other reminders: 
· Your child will need to be in school by 8.45.

· They will need to wear their school uniform, trainers or school shoes and a coat. 

· They will need a packed lunch and filled water bottle.

Your child will be ready for collection from school at the normal time of 3.15pm.
If you have any questions with regard to the trip please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

Richard Wilde
�








Head Teacher: Mrs Rebecca Norton





     Email:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk" �head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk�


     Website: www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk


    























Cawsand, Torpoint Cornwall PL10 1LR 





Tel:   01752 822502


Fax:  01752 823407
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